
TXT
 AAB!

Opt-in to receive reminders 
and alerts about your 
upcoming hearings right on 
your mobile phone!

Existing applicants will receive an email on September 3, 
2021 with instructions on how to opt-in to our text message 
notification service. Once your response is verified, you will 
be reminded fifteen, seven, and two days before your hearing 
for each open application.

Taxpayers and property owners who have submitted an 
assessment appeal application or tax agents who have 
submitted on behalf of a taxpayer can receive text message 
notifications.
 
You can opt-out at any time by replying to any message with 
the word “STOP”.
 
AAB will not share your number, nor will it be used for 
anything unrelated to your assessment appeal application.
 
AAB does not charge anything for this service but check with 
your mobile carrier about costs for sending and receiving text 
messages.

Coming Soon!
Request a postponement or completely withdraw
your application and cancel your scheduled hearing.

THE ASSESSMENT APPEALS BOARD IS
ROLLING OUT TEXT MESSAGE NOTIFICATIONS!


